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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Wednesday 7th December 2005
Question No 6
Question:
Councillor Marie Corr 
"To ask the Manager to write to the Health Services Executive asking them to address the very serious issue of the appalling external appearance of the Mary Mercer Health Centre, this is a landmark building in Jobstown and its neglected appearance has had the effect of undoing all of the good efforts of volunteers and community representatives with respect to environmental enhancement such as planting and the efforts of the Handcart Operative etc?”
Reply:

A letter has been issued, as requested, to the Local Health Office Manager of the HSE in relation to this matter.
